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Summer has officially come to an end. The trees are putting on a beautiful display of their vibrant
colors, reminding us that winter is around the corner. A lot of students are getting excited for the
upcoming ski season. Sunshine or Louise, which is best? seems to be a popular debate. With that, hockey
is beginning to start up. Tryouts are underway. Along with the early-season success of the Calgary
Flames, everyone is excited for hockey. The hallways at school are more packed than ever. With HTA
having over 1,110 students this year. The some 400 grade 10’s have finally begun to settle in, (and finally
learn to walk). Most of my peers and I have begun applications for various universities, as the universities
began allowing applications on October 1st. Overall, the younger crowd is anxiously awaiting the
upcoming winter months and the activities it entails. In the meantime, school and homework will remain
the status quo.


